
In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on ParentPay 

are cleared regularly.   If debt exceeds £20.00 you will no longer 

be eligible to use our facilities until paid e.g. before and after 

school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

   Star of the week 

    Clever Caterpillars -  Bella Armitt  

 Busy Bees - Oscar Jones 

 Terrific Tigers - Riley Moss 

 Charming Cheetahs - Finley Swift 

 Perfect Panthers - Georgia Murray  

 Learning Lions - Lacey-Mae Johnson 

 Wise Owls - Jack Jones 

 Super Squirrels - Laynie Critchlow 

 Brilliant Badgers - Anna Robinson 

 Fantastic Foxes - Mia Hearson 

           Handwriting Hero 

  Clever Caterpillars - Rhys Patterson 

 Busy Bees - Hetty Dawson 

 Terrific Tigers - Jayden Mycock 

 Charming Cheetahs -  Naomi Dyson           

    Perfect Panthers - Lily Jones 

 Learning Lions - Daisy Everill  

 Wise Owls - Oscar Boon 

 Super Squirrels - Ryan Matthews 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jamie-Rae  

 Hawthorne 

 Fantastic Foxes - Jennifer-Rose Turner  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Lewis Wooton  

 Busy Bees - Max Atheron 

 Terrific Tigers - Archie Critchlow 

 Charming Cheetahs - Holly Robinson  

 Perfect Panthers - Amelia Jones 

 Learning Lions - Lucie Whetnall 

 Wise Owls - Esme Hancock 

 Super Squirrels - Leah Cornwell 

 Brilliant Badgers - Amy-Lee Johnson 

 Fantastic Foxes - Jake Wildgoose  

 

          Ladybird of the week 

     Lucie Lawton  
 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Jessica Hughes, Jamie Wooton, Mason 
Armitt, Bethany Kidd, Flynn Clulow, Harley 

Boardman, Lennon Casewell, Missy-Jay 
Green, Jamie-Rae Hawthorne, James Platt, 

William Leake, Zac Lally, Sophie Griffiths, Holly Thomson, Sophie   
Lawton, Lacey Nellist, Sophia Eagles, Aiden Dutton, Natasha Meir, 

Grace Noakes  

Website Updates  

Lunch time menu for next week is ‘Week 3’  

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy  
Unfortunately we must say goodbye to Mrs Witham from our Lunchtime team 

and so have a vacancy for a new supervisor. If you are interested or know of 

someone who may be then please call into the school office for an             

application form.  

The position are term time only, from 12.00—1.00pm each day, with an hourly 

rate of £8.55.  

Easter Activities 

 

Nursery and Reception Easter Bonnet Parade, parents are welcome 

to attend - Wednesday 10th April at 9:15am  

 

Years 1 and 2 Easter Assembly, parents are welcome to attend - 

Wednesday 10th April at 10:30am  

 

Years 3 and 4 Easter Musical ‘Eggstravaganza’ parents are         

welcome to attend  - Monday 8th April at 2:00pm  

Book Fair  

The Scolastic Book Fair will be arriving on Wednesday 27th March in the 
school hall, purchases can be made before and after the school day on 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday - remember to bring your pennies with 
you!  

Kool Kids Before and After School Club - a reminder that 

before school club starts at 7:30am and after school club 

ends at 6:00pm.  

Creative Wellbeing Group  

An 8 week programme is being run by Visyon for young people to 

explore the areas of wellbeing and gain strategies that can support 

them with anxiety,   anger, confidence, self-esteem, managing emo-

tions and bully and resilience. The aim of the sessions are to develop 

the young persons social skills and an awareness of their own       

emotions and gain a  greater sense of their own wellbeing through 

creative activities.  

A group is being held at Biddulph Fire Station on Wednesdays       

4:30-5:30pm  

For further information phone 01260290000 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

  

School closes for Easter 

Friday 12th April 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

MAY DAY—6th May 

 

School Closed - Voting  

Thursday 2nd May 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Y4 Parent Engagement     

Morning  

Wednesday 27th March  

Session 1 9:15-10:15  

Session 2 10:45-11:45 

 

Academy Launch Day 

Monday 1st April 

 

Reception Parent Engagement  

Tuesday 2nd April  

 

Y3 Easter Experience  

Thursday 4th April  

 

Inspire Dance Performance at 

Victoria Hall  

Monday 11th April 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

22nd  March 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can try and understand    
feelings of others 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars  95.50%  

    Busy Bees               100%  

    Charming Cheetahs 98.82% 

    Terrific Tigers          97.78% 

    Perfect Panthers      96.00% 

    Learning Lions        94.00% 

    Super Squirrels       100% 

    Wise Owls                99.17% 

    Fantastic Foxes       97.45% 

    Brilliant Badgers      93.45% 

  

Last weeks winners are  

Super Squirrels and Busy Bees 

with 100%  

Well Done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School             
Attendance was 96.96%        

Well Done! 

 

   School target: 

    96.6% 

 

House Points  

Mars 260 

Saturn 493 

Jupiter 536 

Earth 242 

This weeks winner is: JUPITER 

 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out 
of school achievements:  

Harriet Edwards was awarded a trophy for high 
beam skills in Gymnastics 

Max Atherton got gymnast of the week  

Kiera-Lee Ansell passed stage 4 in Gymnastics  

Leah Cornwell came 1st in a Gymnastics  competition  

Evie-Mai Ansell passed stage 4 in gymnastics  

Lacey-Mai Davies was awarded a trophy for Dance  

Missy-Jay Green passed Stage 5 Swimming  

Zachery Walley  passed Stage 2 Swimming  

Laney Critchlow passed Stage 1 Swimming  

Matthew Scarratt got his yellow belt in Kung-Fu  

Mia Hearson completed an Aquathlon  

Lexi Carr took part in the Biddulph Relay          
Championship  

Isabel Smith won the Disney Challenge Award  

Shaun Bailey achieved his yellow belt in Taekwondo  

Well done to our Year 2 pupils who took part in the 

Change for Life Festival this week, a great time was 

had by all!  

Eco-Warriors  

The eco-warriors have discussed how we will    
reward classes for turning lights off and litter 

picking.  

Baby News 

A huge congratulations to Mrs Cheetham 

and family on the safe arrival of their 

healthy baby girl this week!  

 

 


